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Thanks so much Jim!

I would love to request an extension to our liquor license. I have attached a letter from our 
General Contractor. Please let me know if you need any additional information. Should I be in 
attendance at the meetings requesting this extension?

Thanks again for your help!

Shaina




 
 


 
 


 
 
September 24, 2019 
 
 
Joseph Papach and Shaina Robbins Papach 
The Harvey House 
640 West Washington Avenue 
Madison, Wisconsin 
 
RE: Construction Schedule Updates 
 
In regard to the current construction of your new location for The Harvey House, I would suggest the new schedule 
to be as follows:  
 
Shell Construction and Structure Renovations completed   December 31, 2019 
Interior Finishes Shop Drawings/order Placement   November 1, 2019 -January 31, 2020 
Installation of Finishes/Banquets/Equipment    February 1, 2020-May 1, 2020 
Contingency        May 1-31, 2020 
Owner Turn over/Soft Open      June 1, 2020 
 
Due to landlord completing the entire scope of shell construction, the critical path is constrained. Our involvement 
to reach completion of interior finishes cannot happen until the landlord turns over the completed Shell and 
Structure renovations. We will do what we can to assist and expedite landlord items as much as possible to 
maintain this new overall project schedule.  
 
Any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Eric Heise 
 








